
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Johnny Titsworth"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis; mattbuckles@mec.com
Subject: Closure Approved 2RP-4701: Nosler 12 Fed TB closure report
Date: Friday, August 24, 2018 9:40:00 AM

Hello Johnny,
 
OCD has received your final C-141 and closure report, thank you! This closure has been approved. Please note
that under new rule guidelines the TPH results would require additional remediation.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 7:06 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>;
Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: Kyle Adams <kadams@burnettoil.com>; Leslie Garvis <lgarvis@burnettoil.com>;
mattbuckles@mec.com
Subject: Nosler 12 Fed TB closure report
 
Attached is the closure report and analytical for the Nosler 12 Fed TB.  If there are any questions or
concerns, feel free to contact us.  Thanks 
 
Johnny Titsworth
HSE Coordinator
 
Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
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87 Square Lake Rd.
Loco Hills, NM 88255
Direct: (432) 614-0531
Cell:    (432) 425-2891
 
This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider
information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.


